-CofPy-

Ref No. 5136/¢.86 {6 September 1997
Alexander Saveliev

Vice-Chancellor

Moscow University of Environmental Engineering

19 Prianishnikov Street

Moscow 127550

RUSSIA

Tel. (7095) 9761046

Fax (7095) 9762179

Re: 1)Your fax message of 26 June
1997 to Mrs. Areeya Rojvithee, Director,
Technical Studies and Planning Division,
Department of Skill
Development, Ministry of Labor and
Social Welfare, Bangkok, Thailand,
seeking academic contacts and
cooperation with Thai universities
2)A letter dated 14 August, 1997,

to us from the Ministry of University
Affairs, Bangkok, Thailand

Dear Sir,

We would like to inform you that Suranaree University of
Technology, Nakhon Ratchasima Province, northeast Thailand, has
great interest in establishing academic contact and cooperation with your
university and sending its students of both undergraduate and graduate
levels to undertake joint studies or research at your university in
environmental engineering and other appropriate related fields.



Therefore, we would highly appreciate receiving more information
regarding your course offerings, facilities, and procedures for
collaboration.

We would be pleased to discuss possible cooperation and
collaboration during your planned visit to Thailand in September or
October this year.

We look forward to establishing our cooperation in the near future.

Yours sincerely,

) —_ )
/(\Pr:: Dr. Ruben C. Umaly)

Director, Center for International Affairs

Enc.: A brochure of Suranaree University of Technology.

cC.:

1. Oriental Countries Cooperation Section
Foreign Relations Division

Office of Permanent Secretary

Ministry of University Affairs

Bangkok, Thailand

2. Assoc. Prof. Kasem Prabriputaloong
Dean, Institute of Natural Resources
Suranaree University of Technology
Nakhon Ratchasima 30000, Thailand



